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The 95th Anniversary Committee is well underway in its work to plan and execute an 

exciting weekend around our Anniversary Celebration. The Committee is meeting monthly 

and all Sub-Committee Chairman are in place.  

 

Just as a reminder, the Community Recognition Awards Brunch, will be held on Sunday, 

November 5th (our actual 95th Anniversary Date), at the Oak Lawn Hilton Hotel. Tickets are 

$45.00.  Evite invitations have been sent via the Basileus’ Newsletter. Please copy and paste 

these to all your social media pages. Table and seat reservations will begin at our June 

Meeting and hard copy invitations, will be given out with your reservation.  We have only 

400 seats, and we are asking that you come in June prepared to reserve your table for 

$225.00 

 

The Community Awards Recognition Committee, is working on information to distribute to 

each member, so that you can help us to nominate individuals in the community for us to 

recognize in our five target areas. (Health Promotion, Family Strengthening, Educational 

Enrichment, Environmental Ownership and Global Impact). Please begin thinking now, 

of individuals in the community who work at the grassroots level in organizations, your 

church or your place of employment. This may also be a friend of a neighbor. More 

information will be coming in June.  

 

The Open House and Anniversary Community Service Project will be held on Saturday, 

November 4th from 9:00am-2:00pm. The Open House will showcase the History and Service 

of our Chapter from 1922-present day, and the committee is working to make sure this 

“Theta Omega History Museum", rivals the Dusable, so you do not want to miss this event!  

Remember, Sorors ALL events are public events and we want you to invite all the individuals 

you know, who you want to showcase. Please, Please give and help us to have a magnificent 

“Turkey and Trimmings”, give-a-way. We want to be able to distribute at least 300 turkeys to 

those in the 21
st
 Ward.  

 

Whew! Sorors your 95
th

 Anniversary Committee is busy. But, we still need YOU to assist us in 

making this celebration one for ages, and a true foundation from which to build our 100
th

, in 

five more short years. Our meetings are the 4
th

 Tuesday of every month. Please join us or 

volunteer on a Sub-Committee.  

Sisterly Submitted  

Tresa Dunbar Garrett, Chairman & Consuela Vanderford-McLin, Co-Chairman  

 



  


